
 

 

 

July 10, 2020 

Vancouver, BC – Chemesis International Inc. (the “Company”) (CSE: CSI) (OTC: CADMF) (FRA: CWAA) 

The Company wishes to announce that it has extended its previously announced (see news related dated 

February 15, 2019) engagement of Promethean Marketing Inc. (“Promethean”) for an additional term of up to 

90 days, such that in exchange for payment by the Company to Promethean of USD $400,000, Promethean 

shall provide certain general marketing services to increase investor awareness of, and engagement with, the 

Company. 

On Behalf of The Board of Directors 

Josh Rosenberg 

President 

Investor Relations: 

ir@chemesis.com 

1 (604) 398-3378 

Forward-Looking Information: This news release contains "forward-looking information" within the meaning of applicable 

securities laws relating to statements regarding the Company's business, products and future of the Company’s business, its 

product offerings and plans for sales and marketing. Although the Company believes that the expectations reflected in the 

forward-looking information are reasonable, there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct. Readers 

are cautioned not to place undue reliance on forward-looking information. Such forward-looking statements are subject to risks 

and uncertainties that may cause actual results, performance and developments to differ materially from those contemplated by 

these statements depending on, among other things, the risks that the Company's products and plan will vary from those stated 

in this news release and the Company may not be able to carry out its business plans as expected. Except as required by law, the 

Company expressly disclaims any obligation and does not intend to update any forward-looking statements or forward-looking 

information in this news release. Although the Company believes that the expectations reflected in the forward-looking 

information are reasonable, there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct and makes no reference to 

profitability based on sales reported. The statements in this news release are made as of the date of this release. 

The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release 


